
 

  

10/03/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am delighted to invite your young person to our young carers school trip to Adventure 
Pirates on Friday 17th of March. This is an opportunity for young carers to enjoy themselves 
at no cost. Students and allocated staff will be leaving school site at 9am and will be 
returning between 3pm- 3:30pm.  

Adventure Pirates has been kindly organised by MyTime young carers charity. This involves 
outdoor activities so please dress accordingly to outdoor weather with suitable shoes and 
warm clothes. Lunch is provided at the venue. 

This is a first come served basis due to having 15 seats available on our minibus. In order to 
book your place please click on the link https://forms.office.com/e/PZb4pFm3g9 

 

Kind regards  

Miss Amy Frampton 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead & Young Carers Lead  

Oak Academy 

Part of Ambitions Academies Trust 

D  01202 022085 

T  01202 774600 

E  amy.frampton@oak-academy.co.uk 

  

 


